Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Raley, Jim <James.Raley@wpxenergy.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2018 12:49 PM

To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Blaney, Karolina; ‘Tucker, Shelly'
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] RE: WPX/RKI RDU 45 - C-141
Attachments: RDU 45 Characterization Plan.pdf

RE: WPX * RDU 45 Well Pad * 30-015-42018 * 2RP-4519

Please find attached site characterization and work plan proposal.
Please contact me if you have any questions.

Jim Raley | Environmental Specialist - Permian Basin
5315 Buena Vista Dr., Carlsbad, NM 88220

C: (575)689-7597 | james.raley@wpxenergy.com
WPXENERGY
-

From: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD [mailto:Crystal. Weaver@state.nm.us]

Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2018 12:57 PM

To: Blaney, Karolina <Karolina.Blaney@wpxenergy.com>; ‘Tucker, Shelly' <stucker@blm.gov>

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Raley, Jim <James.Raley@wpxenergy.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: WPX/RKI RDU 45 - C-141

CAUTION: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Use caution when clicking links or opening attachments.

RE: WPX * RDU 45 Well Pad * 30-015-42018 * 2RP-4519
Karolina,

| have included a scanned copy of the signed Initial C-141 Remediation Permit along with an attached Conditions of
Approval (COA). The OCD tracking number for this event is 2RP-4519, please refer to this tracking number on any and all
submissions sent in to the OCD. Please remit a site characterization plan (see COA document included in attachment) or
advise OCD of plan of action by no later than 1/24/18.

Thank you,

Crystal Weaver
Environmental Specialist

OCD — Artesia District Il

811 S. 1 Street

Artesia, NM 88210

Office: 575-748-1283 ext. 101



Cell: 575-840-5963
Fax: 575-748-9720

From: Blaney, Karolina [mailto:Karolina.Blaney@wpxenergy.com]

Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 1:47 PM

To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>; 'Tucker, Shelly' <stucker@blm.gov>

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Raley, Jim <James.Raley@wpxenergy.com>
Subject: RE: WPX/RKI RDU 45 - C-141

Good afternoon,

Attached is the C-141 report for the RDU 45 spill that occurred on 12/2/17.
Please let me know if you have any further questions or comments.

Thank you,

Harolina Blaney
Environmental Specialist

WPX Energy

Office: (575) 885-7514

Cell: (970) 589-0743
karolina.blaney@wpxenergy.com

From: Blaney, Karolina

Sent: Sunday, December 03, 2017 10:37 AM

To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>; 'Tucker, Shelly' <stucker@blm.gov>

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Raley, Jim <james.raley@wpxenergy.com>
Subject: WPX/RKI RDU 45 - initial spill notification

Good morning,

WPX had a small spill yesterday, 12/2/17, at 9:30 am at the RDU 45 well pad. API # 30-015-42018, M-22-26S-30E. The spill
was caused by a failure of a buried flowline. Approximately 5 bbls of produced fluids were spilled on location with 2 bbls
recovered. None of the spilled fluids has left the pad. | will submit the C-141 report in the next 14 days but please do not
hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Thank you and have a great rest of the weekend.

Harnalina Blaney
Environmental Specialist

WPX Energy

Office: (575) 885-7514

Cell: (970) 589-0743
karolina.blaney@wpxenergy.com




